
 

 

PUBLICATION 

Goldfields Gas Pipeline – Annual Tariff Variation 
NOTICE UNDER THE NATIONAL THIRD PARTY ACCESS CODE FOR NATURAL GAS 

PIPELINE SYSTEMS SECTION 8.3E 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has disallowed a variation of a Reference Tariff for the 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline because it considers that it is inconsistent with, or not permitted 
under, the Approved Reference Tariff Variation Method. 

A copy of the Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd notice to the Authority, dated 
17 November 2010 is attached to this notice. 

The Authority has published a determination which includes details of the proposed variation 
and its assessment of the notice from Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd. 

The Authority has specified a variation that is consistent with the Approved Reference Tariff 
Variation Method and is shown in the table below.  The adjusted reference tariff will apply 
from 1 January 2011 to 31 March 2011. 

GGP Reference Tariff Variation 

Tariff Toll 
$/GJ 

Capacity 
Reservation 

$/GJ km 

Throughput 
$/GJ km 

1 January 2011 to 31 March 2011 0.245517 0.001461 0.000402 

 

For further information contact: 

 

General Enquiries 
Natalie Mogridge 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
31 December 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9201/2/20101231%20-%20Determination%20on%20Goldfields%20Gas%20pipeline%20Annual%20Tariff%20variation.pdf
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